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Littlehampton Bath Tub Race 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that a Bath Tub Race will take place in Littlehampton Harbour on 
Sunday 24th August.  (This event will take place in addition to the Bath Tub Race being held at 
Arundel as part of the Arundel Festival on Monday 25th August between the Queen Street/Old 
Road Bridge and the Black Rabbit Public House.) 
 
20-25 teams will compete on a course starting at the Fishermans Quay/RNLI slipway before 
proceeding up-river, past Littlehampton Marina, to a point by the A259 Roadbridge marked by a 
buoy.  Teams will then turn and make their way back to the slipway.  Escort safety boats will 
accompany competitors along this route. 
 
The race will start at 1130 and all competitors should be clear of the water by 1330. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a good lookout in the area between the A259 Roadbridge and the 
RNLI Slipway between these times and are to reduce wash and keep well clear of any craft. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Cancel this LNtM on completion of the race on 24th August 2014. 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
20th August 2014 
 


